New Twinning Chair

Céline Lhuissier-Tudoce, 41, geometer topographer, is the new president of the twinning committee and succeeds Christine Colin Desbourdes.

Former assistant secretary, she knows the workings of this association. Mother of two children, she is totally involved in the twinning committee of the municipality which forges links with the town of Box, in the county of Wiltshire, in the south-west of England.

Following a first charter signed on Sunday (September 4th 2016) in Box, the British will be in France on Sunday, March 26th, to sign the second phase of the charter with the committee of Sorigny.

As a result, the new president and her office invite the entire Sorigny population to take part in this ceremony, which will take place from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm in the town hall of Sorigny, with speeches,

The bases of the twinning will then be officially sealed, but the friendship began at the first meeting: "We must now transmit it to the children and create with them and between them exchange links.

"That's why a youth charter was developed that was signed by the children of Box in September 2016 and will be signed in March 2017 by those of Sorigny."

The committee reports that there are still English courses, divided into two groups on Wednesday evenings. The main project with the young hosts is the organization of a summer camp for summer 2018.